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Return and Earn:  

We’re collecting eligible containers to redeem for a 10c refund each under the NSW’s Return and 

Earn scheme. It’s a great way for students to get involved in recycling, help reduce litter and raise 

money for the school. 

You can help by bringing eligible containers and drop them off in the office or in the designated 

bin. 

    

 

Term 4, Week 10                    

Coming up: 

27 and 28 January: Staff Development Days 

 

Friday 29 January : Students in Years 1-6 return to school. 

 

Tuesday 2 February: Bong Bong small school swimming carnival at Mittagong Pool 

 

Thank you to this year’s school captains and congratulations  

to our new leaders for 2021. 

Lola: Captain 

Cameron: Vice Captain 

Jacob: Prefect 
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Strategic Improvement Plan 

This year sees the end to the current 2018-2020 School Plan and we have started the 

development of the new plan, called the Strategic Improvement Plan. 

This term the school has been engaged in a Situational Analysis. A part of this included 

information from the Tell Them From Me surveys that parents and students in Years 4-6 

completed. Thank you again for taking the time to complete these and providing valuable input 

as we work together to make our school an even better place.  

Vision 

As we move forward, we would appreciate input from parents and the community as to what 

they envisage when they think of the perfect school. What is your vision for our school? This 

could include thoughts about learning, collaboration, friendships, resources and the 

environment. 

We would appreciate you sending us an email to the school email address with your thoughts 

and ideas. 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell to the Dunn-Luck family. 

This year sees the end of an era with the youngest of the Dunn-Luck children leaving to go to 

high school next year. Thank you to the family for everything you have done. 

  

Congratulations to Prue and Iris for completing primary school! 

All the best for high school. 
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Last week we celebrated our year by having two presentations and 

concerts for parents to attend, one for K-2 and one for students in years 4-

6.  

Congratulations to the students on their awards and all of their 

achievements this year.  

We were entertained by the musical talents of our students who have been 

taught by Maria. All of the practising is definitely worth it! 

I would also like to thank all of the staff at our school whose continued 

dedication and hard work help to make our school such a great place to 

work and learn. 

This week we said our goodbyes to Miss Bullions who will be leaving to 

teach at another school next year. We wish her all the best. 

Mrs Thomas will be teaching three days a week for Semester 1. 


